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The Cities of Adelaide, Burnside, Norwood Payneham and St Peters, Unley, Tea Tree Gully, 
and Prospect, along with the City Council of Campbelltown and the Town of Walkerville, 
have signed a Climate Change Sector Agreement with the State Government.  
Chair of the Eastern Region Alliance, Mr Paul Di Iulio said “The Resilient East Climate Change 
Adaptation Plan is a testament to the collaborative nature of the eight councils of the 
Eastern Adelaide region.”  
The Sector Agreement helps to underpin the partnership between the State Government 
and the councils on their continued collaboration in delivering upon the actions identified in 
the Resilient East Regional Climate Change Adaptation Plan.  
The Hon Ian Hunter MLC, Minister for Climate Change, said “The signing of the Sector 
Agreement is a great opportunity for us to recognise that climate change does indeed affect 
us all, sometimes in different ways, and to understand that adaptation is a key part in 
keeping our environment, communities, and businesses resilient.”  
The Eastern Adelaide Climate Change Adaptation Plan and Sector Agreement can be found 
at www.npsp.sa.gov.au/our_environment/resilient_east   
ENDS 
Contact: Jon Herd, Environmental Sustainability Officer, City of Tea Tree Gully.  
Mob: 0407 814 845 


